
Demolition of Old St. Joe’s High School (1840 Mayfair)
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Demolition work will begin in the coming weeks at the old St. Joe’s High School. Mobilization and asbestos 
abatement have already been completed and the demolition process is now moving into its next phase. The 
demolition is expected to take approximately 12 weeks.

Work will be conducted between 7:00 AM and 3:00 PM, Monday through Friday, per village code as to start 
time. Occasional work on Saturdays is possible, depending on weather conditions and contractor progress.

During the demolition, the contractor will adhere to all OSHA requirements and the Cook County Environ-
mental Control Ordinance to ensure the safety of both workers and the general public. Water will be used 
extensively to prevent dust and dirt from becoming airborne. Vibration monitoring equipment has been 
installed to alert the contractor and prevent construction-related vibrations approaching levels that could 
potentially damage adjacent structures.

Below is a diagram highlighting the construction fence, vibration monitoring and demolition areas around the 
old St. Joe’s High School and Brothers House. 
 
We continue to work with the Village and if there are any questions please contact the referenced 
information below.

Construction Manager 
Bulley & Andrews 
1755 W. Armitage Avenue  
Chicago, Illinois 60622  
Contact: Peter Kuhn 
C: 312.907.4976  
E: pkuhn@bulley.com

Owner
West 40  
415 Lexington Street 
Maywood, Illinois 60153 
Contact: Jeanne Keane 
C: 224.474.5386  
E: jkeane@west40.org


